From: Julie Hugg [maito Huga®columpia-simarys,oral
Sent: Monday, Aprit 23, 2007 4:03 PM

To: planadmin

Subject re: #670034 {Downer Ave)

I strongly oppose any proposed alteration/Detailed Plan Development zoning change of
the land af 2574 N. Downer Ave. from its current use, that being a surface parking lot ond
the historical Popcorm Wagon. Special zoning to allow for a multi-level above ground
parking structure is absurd for the area. It will ruin beyond repalr the historical uniqueness
o the area.

Julie Hugg
3308A North Cramer St
53211



